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30th January 2014

FROM MARION ATIENO
TO SPONSOR BRYNHILDUR

Dear Sponsor Brynhildur, 

RE: THREE MONTHS DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2013 TO JANUARY 2014

Happy New Year great lady if Iceland!

I call you great woman because you have expanded your noble work=, your tender heart has reached far from Kenya to another continent, God bless you Bidda. Now you have surrendered Little Bees to great ladies Maggastina and Dora also I believe they will follow your noble work, God bless them. 

Your daughter Marion is good in health, she enjoyed her Christmas dinner, she invited her three friends who came to join our dinner. We had plenty of delicious food, we all enjoyed. 

She received her Christmas gift and she was happy; as usual Marion has never forgotten about her sponsors Brynhildur whose candle is burning at Little Bees and has made our school to shine in the slums and all clapped for Marion.

Marion and her friends danced for me with a song praising me, how kind I am and the work of my heart. Long live Mama Lucy, they sung.

Thank you for supporting the bright girl Marion. 

Best regards,


Lucy Odipo.

